
PLANNING FOR GROWTH 
How high-quality density  
can improve communities

Dublin:	 The Red Cow Moran Hotel, 28th January

Limerick:  	 The Strand Hotel, 4th February

Cork: 		  The Metropole Hotel, 5th February



DUBLIN: 28TH JANUARY

9.30am: Welcome  
from Kathryn Meghen RIAI 

9.40am: Welcome  
from Conor Norton IPI

9.50am: Rachel Kenny  
& Tom Rabbette  
Strategic Housing Development 
and Emerging Densities

10.10am: Charlotte Sheridan  
Designing and delivering towns 
where people want to live

10.40am: Q&A 

11.00am: Coffee Break

11.30am John O’Mahony  
Creating Livable Cities  
for Future Generations

12.10pm Mary MacMahon  
Where High Quality Density can 
contribute to Connected Living

1.00pm: Q&A

1.15pm Networking lunch

LIMERICK: 4TH FEBRUARY

11.30am: Welcome  
from Kathryn Meghen RIAI 

11.40am: Rachel Kenny  
& Tom Rabbette  
Strategic Housing Development 
and Emerging Densities

12.00pm: Charlotte Sheridan  
Designing and delivering towns 
where people want to live

12.30pm: Q&A

12.45pm: Networking lunch 

1.30pm: John O’Mahony  
Creating Livable Cities  
for Future Generations

2.00pm: A Local Persective 
From a Limerick based architect

2.30pm: Mary MacMahon  
Where High Quality Density can 
contribute to Connected Living

3.00pm: Q&A 

 

CORK: 5TH FEBRUARY 

9.30am: Welcome  
from Kathryn Meghen RIAI 

9.40am: Rachel Kenny  
& Tom Rabbette  
Strategic Housing Development 
and Emerging Densities

10.00am: Charlotte Sheridan  
Designing and delivering towns 
where people want to live

10.30am: Q&A 

10.50am: Coffee Break

11.20am: John O’Mahony  
Creating Livable Cities  
for Future Generations

12.00pm: Paul Butler  
Butler Cammoranesi

12.30pm: Mary MacMahon  
Where High Quality Density can 
contribute to Connected Living

1.00pm: Q&A 

1.15pm: Networking lunch

A workshop for Elected Members delivered by the  
Irish Planning Institute & the Royal Institute of Architects in Ireland

Supported by the Department of Housing Planning & Local Government  
and the Office of the Planning Regulator

WHO SHOULD ATTEND? 
Elected Members, Local Authority Planners,  
Local Authority Architects and  
Directors of Services

DELEGATE FEE: 	 €100 
BOOKING: 	 info@ipi.ie

The National Planning Framework seeks to ensure 
the creation of attractive, liveable, well designed 
urban places that are home to diverse and 
integrate communities that enjoy a quality of life 
and well-being. A key element of the NPF Strategy 
is to ensure more compact and sustainable forms 
of development from the provision of higher 
density development in towns and cities.

Planners and Architects have a key role to play 
in the implementation of the NPF, as do Elected 
Members from Local Authorities across the 
country. The two professional institutes – the 
Royal Institute of Architects in Ireland and the Irish 
Planning Institute have collaborated to deliver a 
series of Seminars for Elected Members in Dublin, 
Limerick and Cork. 


